
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Vern & Gloria Wagner:  Camp Falcon Rock Developers, ROMANIA 

Email:  rootsromania@gmail.com 

Please pray...                                                 

 for the children/youth who attended camps this summer.  The Wagner’s are 

not in Romania just to share the good news with the campers but they are 

raising up and discipling the youth to become leaders and the ones that will 

be operating the camp one day. 

 for continued construction at the camp.  PTL that they able to convert a  

container into a house for Tamas and Tunde (missionaries) without needing 

a permit. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar   

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Alice Schafer, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger        

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen            

to the sermon on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Temple Baptist Church—Medicine Hat, AB   

Transitional Pastor:  Hugh Frazier  (Claire) 

Pastoral Care:  Bob McGougan (Judy) 

 

 

 

Chris Finchum, Citywalk Church, Yuba City,  

California 

For twenty years, Chris and Laurie Finchum prayed 

for God to send people to plant life-giving churches in 

Yuba City, Laurie’s hometown. The Holy Spirit 

prompted them while visiting family there in 2016 

that they were the people they have been praying 

for. Citywalk Church launched at the beginning of the 

year, and they have connected with many individuals and families in the past 

few months. They also recently began holding a bi-monthly youth ministry.    

Pray that God would connect Citywalk with people in need of Jesus and a church 

community during the upcoming outreach events. Pray as well that those 

attending Citywalk would connect with a small group or ministry team.           

Visit www.launchcitywalk.com to find out more about the church. 
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East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  556-2821  Fax:  556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   

Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   

Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 
Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
Church 

“
T

o
 k

n
o

w
 C

h
r
is

t 
a
n

d
 t

o
 m

a
k

e
 h

im
 k

n
o

w
n

”
 

 

Called  (Part 3) 

“Called to Lead” 

Acts 13:22 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

 

http://www.launchcitywalk.com


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Coffee is available… Enjoy! 

Today... 

 A special WELCOME to Kenton & Sheldina Brunner, our missionaries to Montreal! 

 2-4pm, “Meet & Greet” for baby Declan Ballard at T&T Ballards—bring a snack to share 

 2:30pm, Mountain View Lodge Service 

 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday—Karen will be in the office    

Tuesday and Wednesday this week. 

 Monday………...Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday………...6:30-8pm, Awana Club (ages 3-Gr.6)  

 Wednesday…...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time 

                             …... 9:30am, Craft Day at the church (See Cindy Krause for more info) 

 Friday…………….7pm, Youth Event 

 Saturday ……….Church Cleaning:  M Huyzer      Grass Cutting:  Huyzers 

 Sunday…………..10:00am Sunday School, 11:00am GLEANINGS SUNDAY— 

                                    coffee & dessert served after the service                   

                  Greeters:  M&L Statchuk    Coffee:  Huyzers     Nursery:  DJ ten Brummelhuis 

             LKT:  Verhoefs, A. Swartzentruber       

 

 Sunday, Oct.27th:  4pm, Central Alberta Mission Conference hosted by our church 

 

Worship in Song:  Keith Flinn 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Giving 

Missions Report by the Brunner’s 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time:  ages 4—Gr.4 

Message 

Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

Our greeters today are Jeff and JoAnne Moody. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs 

in KidZone(Rm3) - Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our 

church family dealing with health concerns—Helen Dyck, 

Tillie Erickson, Jake & Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar,        

Hilde Unger, Andy Wipf 

 Pray for strength and healing for Andy Wipf who is recovering 

from surgery and is still in Red Deer Hospital. 

 Pray for Helen Dyck, who is in Olds hospital.    

 Pray for safety for our farmers as they harvest and pray that 

God will provide good harvest weather. 

 Pray for our youth pastor, Chris and the kids who attend 

youth group each week. 

 

 

Family of the Week:   
Bob & Cindy Unger 

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

Experience Youth Group... 

 Sept.27th:  Ambrose University night 

 Oct.4th:  Gorgon 

 Oct.6th:  Parent Meeting 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

   please make your 

cheques payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

Next Sunday, Sept.29th will be our special GLEANINGS SUNDAY.               

Everyone is welcome to join us at 11am to hear from the kids about their 

mission trip to California   Coffee & dessert served after the service. 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it on 
the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

CAN YOU 

HELP? 

Please bring 

any produce, canning, etc. 

for a Thanksgiving display 

to church by  Oct.10th.  

Thanks!     - Edith Ryning 

We are excited to provide 
TEEN CHALLENGE               

in Priddis with all 
the fixings for a 
Thanksgiving 
Dinner (food 

only).  If you are 
interested in 

donating items for the store, 
there is a sheet on the bulletin 

board by the coffee station.   
All items (including food) must 
be at the church by Thursday, 

Oct.10 for delivery to them. 
Thank you for all the         
generous donations! 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

 We now have 35 kids registered for Awana!  Pray for the leaders and helpers 

as they share God’s love with these children each week. 

CONGRATULATIONS to 

Kevin & Rhonda Schmidt!  

Their son Parker 

& Jill had a girl, 

Elsie Florence, 

Sept.16th, 

weighing 7lbs 

10oz. God bless! 

Please pick up 

your new 2019

-2020 EOBC  

Telephone  

Directory from 

your mailbox. 

More copies 

available in the 

office. 


